
 
On Wed, May 26, 2021 at 2:16 PM Toastmasters Club 590635 on behalf of Brendan Grace 
<server@toastmastersclubs.org> wrote: 
That’s happened with me before, I’ve tried contacting Toastmasters International and the last 
response I got was ‘Your Club Secretary will know how to update it and can’, then when I told 
them I had the problems as well and wasn’t able to find where it could potentially be adjusted, 
that was the last thing I heard and haven’t heard back from them on how to properly fix it. 
 
-Brendan 
 
> On May 26, 2021, at 12:51 PM, Toastmasters Club 590635 on behalf of Ann Okamura 
<server@toastmastersclubs.org> wrote: 
>  
> Hi all, 
>  
> I’m not sure who sent the email to get roles (Free Toasthost says it’s Calvin but wasn’t sure if 
that was correct), but thank you. It totally slipped my mind. I’m in California now visiting my 
mom so I haven’t been checking my emails much.  
>  
> FYI - I won’t be at the meeting this week. Have a great meeting! Hope the conference was 
fun. Did we win the banner parade? 
>  
> Ann 
>  
> Sent from my iPhone 
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